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November 15, 2020 

6:00 PM 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

We have a collection of Stroud School students entering quarantine Monday due to close contact with 

a student in school testing positive for COVID-19. The breakdown per grade is shown below: 

 

• PreK-2 

• 1st Grade-1 

• 2nd Grade-47 

• 4th Grade-1 

• 6th Grade-1 

• 7th Grade-1 

• 8th Grade-2 

• 9th Grade-1 

• 10th Grade-1 

• Staff-4 

 

Most parties being quarantined have been notified at this time. We have attempted to contact 

four students in this group and have been unable to make connection. If necessary, we will notify 

parents upon school arrival Monday morning. 

 

The route for Bus 11 will not run due to this quarantine. If you are not a part of the quarantine 

and need transportation, please call Monday morning so we can make arrangements 

  

We believe our list of individuals is complete. If there are others that are identified we will make those 

contacts as soon as possible.  

 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


